
The Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality 

Air Quality Division (WDEQ-AQD) 

Wyoming Air Quality Advisory Board Meeting 

 

The Wyoming Air Quality Advisory Board will meet on April 22, 2014 at 9:00 AM, in the BP 

Collaboration Center, Room 209, which is located in the Energy Innovation Center building at 

1020 E. Lewis Street, Laramie, Wyoming.  The Air Quality Division (AQD or Division) is 

requesting the Board’s consideration on proposed changes to Wyoming Air Quality Standards 

and Regulations (WAQSR), Chapter 3, General Emission Standards, Chapter 5, National 

Emission Standards, Chapter 6, Permitting Requirements, Chapter 7, Monitoring Regulations, 

and Chapter 11, National Acid Rain Program.  Most of the changes involve annual updates to 

portions of the State Air Regulations which are adopted verbatim by reference from the Code of 

Federal Regulations (CFR).  These changes affect Chapters 3, 5, 6 and 11.  The Division is also 

proposing changes to Chapter 7, Section 3, to update a citation to a Federal Register article. The 

same citation is also being updated in Chapter 6, Sections 3 and 4.  Also in Chapter 6, Section 4, 

the Division is proposing to update PSD (Prevention of Significant Deterioration) rules to 

specifically list a new minor source baseline date for fine particulate.  Chapter 3, Section 9, and 

Chapter 6, Sections 4 and 14, involve changes to the State Implementation Plan (SIP).  The AQD 

will submit these SIP changes to the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).  The Division 

will also be presenting information on the five-year review of the Natural Events Action Plan 

(NEAP) for the Powder River Basin in Wyoming.  The public is invited to attend the meeting 

and may comment on all matters before the Board.  All oral comments made during the meeting, 

and signed comments hand-delivered to Steven A. Dietrich at the meeting, will become part of 

the public record.  Written comments will also become part of the public record if they are 

signed by the commenter and submitted to Steven A. Dietrich, Administrator, DEQ/AQD, 

Herschler Building 2-E, 122 W. 25
th

 Street, Cheyenne, Wyoming, 82002, or faxed to 307-777-

5616, by the close of the meeting on April 22, 2014.  Emailed comments will not be included in 

the public record.  Copies of the agenda, public notice, Natural Events Action Plan (NEAP) Five-

Year Review memorandum, and the proposed regulations, are available for public inspection at 

the Department of Environmental Quality, Air Quality Division, Herschler Building, 2
nd

 Floor, 

122 W. 25
th

 Street, Cheyenne, Wyoming.  Electronic copies will be available after March 24, 

2014, at http://deq.state.wy.us/aqd/index.asp.  If you have questions regarding the proposed rule 

changes or request a hard copy of any of the materials, please contact Jeni Cederle at 307-777-

7740. 

For additional information contact Steven A. Dietrich, Administrator, Air Quality Division, at 

307-777-7391. 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, special assistance or alternative formats 

will be made available upon request for individuals with disabilities. 
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